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800 HEBRON AVENUE / GLASTONBURY, CT 08033 / 668-0556

August 2, 1989

Docket No. 030-30365 License No. 06-28141-01
re: your letter of July 5, 1989

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section A

Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
USNRC Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Dr. Shanbaky:

Accuracy and linearity checks of our dose calibrator were

not performed prior to February 9, 1989%. We recognize that

it was wrong to measure patient doses before this; was done.

In April we hired a new radiation safety consultant who re-
cognized this deficiency and sought to correct it by performing
the appropriate checks, albeit late. The accuracy and linearity
checks proved acceptable, so we are reasonably certain that

no misadministrations took place. We believe we were in

full compliance at the time of Mr. Kirkwood's inspection

on May 5.

Although we cannot rewrite histucy, we ask that you ccnsider
the corrective action taken pricr to the inspection, and
reverse the finding of a lack of full compliance. Since

we have contracted for monthly physics consulting services,
we do not expect any future deviations from NRC requiremnents.

Thank y»2u for y»our consideration.

Sincerely,
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James A. Danigelis, M.D.
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